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CHANCELLOR. DIVERSITY COUNCIL TO CONVENE TOWN HALL JAN. 18

Save the date Jan. 18, 2000!

Chancellor Robert Dynes and the members of the UCSD Diversity Council will hold a Town Hall meeting to
update the campus community on the activities of the Diversity Council during its first year.

The event will begin at 11 a.m. Jan. 18 in the Price Center Ballroom where informational tables will display
diversity materials by participating groups throughout the campus.

Chancellor Dynes will offer introductory remarks at 11:30 a.m. and the Chancellor and members of the
Diversity Council will be available to answer, as well as ask, questions.

All students, faculty and staff are invited to participate with the Chancellor and the Diversity Council members
in a dialog aimed at increasing diversity on campus and setting diversity goals for UCSD in the new millennium.
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